
 

 

 

Lake Preservation Announcement: 

Due to the overwhelming responses from lot owners, passing of the special assessment 
and the necessity to act on the preservation of our waterways the Lake Preservation 
Committee is embarking on the beginnings of addressing the tributaries of Pinnacle 
Creek and Mary White Hollow Creek.  
 
After years of interviewing, meeting, and receiving bids we have decided to start the 
project.  All companies interviewed agreed we need to address the tributaries first, then 
move onto dredging the channels.  We have chosen a reputable contractor near our 
area but not associated/from within Pinnacle Lake.  We will first be addressing the 
issues of what comes into the lake from the two largest creeks and then move to those 
coves by dredging the areas.   
 
We will need you to be aware of the work in the areas and stay at a safe distance so the 
work can continue. Please note the main body of water in the lake will not be affected 
for usage while this is being done.  Work will begin in June 2021. 

 

 
 
 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
The Board of Trustees 
Pinnacle Lake Estates, Inc. 

 

 

Pinnacle Lake Estates Assoc., Inc. 

102 Skyline Dr. South 
New Florence, MO  63363 
Phone 636-585-2226 Fax 636-585-2565 
Email: office@pinnaclelake.com 


